EXHIBIT C


[bookmark: _Hlk54169129]This tariff filing discontinues Standard Business Line Service for Cincinnati and Columbus metropolitan areas effective November 30, 2020.The Company filed an application on June 23, 2020 with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) and notified affected business customers of the discontinued service by letter via U.S. mail on June 17, 2020.  








